
YEAR 5 SPRING TERM
We are really looking forward to welcoming everybody back to school and hope you all had a

restful Christmas break. During the term, if there are any problems or questions please contact
your child's class teacher so we can find a solution together.  Below you will find the key learning
for the current half term. While some units/topics may change, others will stay the same such as

our overall topic – The Greeks. A detailed breakdown of this can be found on our website.





We will continue our history adventures by learning about Ancient Greece.



PE for Year 5 is on Tuesdays

and Thursdays
On these days,  children

will come into school
wearing their PE kit. This
must be a plain white or

maroon top and black
bottoms. 

MATHS
Multiplication and

division
Fractions

Decimals and
percentages 

Units Covered:




ENGLISH
Writing units

• Inside the Villains and other
fairy tales 



We will also be enjoying stories

daily.



The children will be bringing home a library book

and their reading journal. The children should read
daily and use the activities in the front to fill up

their journal. They will be checked every Friday by
the class teacher. 



This half term, the children will be bringing home a

set of weekly arithmetic questions. These will be
expected to be done at home and then we will go

through the questions on a Friday.

HOMEWORK

MEMORABLE MOMENTS

PE

TOPIC LEARNING

Science 

Describe the movement of the
Earth and other planets relative

to the sun in the solar system
Use the idea of the Earth’s

rotation to explain day and
night and the apparent

movement of the sun across the
sky

This half term we will be
completing a space unit.






Space dome  visit
GoApe

 Greek day

PSHE
During this term, we will be
looking at relationships in

PSHE. This will cover subjects
such as changes during puberty

as well as healthy and
unhealthy relationships. 




